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For Immediate Release
Chiropractic School a possibility for Campbellsville University
By Jay Davis, staff writer
CAMPBELLSVILLE, Ky. – 
A Chiropractic school is in the works for Campbellsville University. CU has sent a letter of intent to the Council of Chiropractic Education. Approval seems likely, but the CCE must clear the school to be available at Campbellsville University. A proposed location for the Chiropractic school, would be at the Conover Education Center in Harrodsburg, Kentucky. Because the school is so early in the approval process, there is no proposed start date. If this school is to be built, it will give students another career path to follow during their college tenure. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If approved, this could be a great opportunity for Campbellsville University Students. Currently, CU offers over 90 different degree programs across 8 regional centers. More details will be released as the proposed school goes under the approval process. For more information on the programs of study, that Campbellsville University offers, visit Campbellsville.edu.



